
 

 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

OUTREACH EFFORTS TO VERIFY THE ACCURACY OF 
TRILLIUM’S PROVIDER DIRECTORY  

Trillium is beginning our outreach efforts to verify the accuracy of Trillium’s 
Provider Directory as required for our NCQA accreditation. Randomly 
selected providers will receive an email that contains a screen shot of their 
Trillium Provider Directory listing. We are requesting that the provider click 
the link to verify their directory information is accurate by answering 4 short 
questions. The email is sent from TrilliumProviderDirectory@TrilliumNC.org. 

Provider Support Services: 1-855-250-1539.  

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

mailto:TrilliumProviderDirectory@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw
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